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Comments: To whom it may concern:

 

 

 

I understand that the new forest service proposed plan includes expanding the Frank Church Wilderness Area to

include the Silver Creek drainage. My husband and myself appose any further wilderness expansion. We have

been coming to the Silver Creek area since 1971, and now we own a home there for the past 27 years. The state

of Idaho has enough wilderness area and do not need to take additional land. Back country roads have been

closed off to public lands in past years which was unnecessary of which has been enjoyed by families for years,

and this new proposal can only be construed as a land grab. My husband is a veteran, served this country with

honors and we have worked hard to obtain our home on Silver Creek after years of vacationing at a relatives

cabin.


